From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 22/09/2024 5:49:35 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
22/09/2024

MS Steph Stewart
35 Therry ST
Avalon NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Please no Dan Murphy’s! Adding more big chains will ruin the charm of Avalon and destroy
the independent bottle shop at north Avalon. Plus there are already 2 other bottle shops in
Avalon. A Dans and a childcare also sounds like a bad mix.





